
 
   
 

 
August 1, 2025 
 
TO:  Members of the Public Safety & Welfare Committee 

 

The following application has been made for a Special Event Permit: 

 

MCL Annual Fundraiser from Bartelme-Schwefel Detachment to be held on August 23, 2025.  

 

There are no estimated extraordinary charges from any city departments.  

 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Megan Dunneisen, City Clerk  
 
 
nf/MD 

 

Office of the 

Clerk 
106 Jones Street 

PO Box 477 
Watertown, WI 53094-0477 

(920) 262-4006 

 


